
From: Beth Olshansky
To: Durham Town Council
Cc: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt; Rick Taintor
Subject: Please watch video on College Brook
Date: Sunday, March 28, 2021 4:33:18 PM

Dear Members of the Durham Town Council and Planning Board, 

I hope you will take the time to watch this locally produced video on the College Brook 
Watershed.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jFHwhO2a5tU

In this video, local educator Ellen Ervin asks Professor Wilfred Wollheim, Freshwater 
Ecosystem Ecologist from the UNH, to talk about the College Brook, manmade impacts on it 
and how that impacts water quality downstream. He also shows how what happens locally can 
affect the entire watershed.

The video is 24 minutes and well worth watching but if you are short on time Prof. Wolheim 
begins talking at about 7:00 minutes. 

Since the TC and PB will be making major decisions in the near future that will impact the 
entire watershed, I hope you will take the time to watch this interesting video. 

Thank you for your ongoing diligence.

Beth Olshansky
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